
February 11, 2022 

Via Email Delivery

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Attn: Media Bureau 
Audio Division 

Re: WFNR(AM), Blacksburg, Virginia (Fac. ID No. 67588)  
Surrender or Request for Cancellation of License  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of WFNR AM, LLC (the “Licensee”), licensee of AM Radio Station WFNR, Blacksburg, 
Virginia (the “Station”), this letter shall serve as notification to the Commission that the Licensee desires to 
surrender or request cancellation of the Station’s license, effective immediately.   

As a result of this surrender or cancellation, the Special Temporary Authority granted most recently in 
CDBS File No. BESTA-20210908AAA is no longer needed, and the Station’s pending license renewal 
application on file in LMS File No. 0000097488 is hereby withdrawn. The Station is silent as of the date of 
this letter. 

If any questions should arise during your consideration of this matter, it is respectfully requested that 
you communicate directly with this office. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Spainhour 
Counsel to WFNR AM, LLC 

cc:  Joseph Szczesny, FCC (via email) 
Nazifa Sawez, FCC (via email) 
George Reed (via email) 


